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Newsletter 36 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Osmington Residential Trip  Our Year 5s and 6s performed brilliantly 

over the course of last weekend, despite the heat! Having visited Lulworth Cove on 

route to Osmington on Friday, our weekend activities included: Dragon Boating, 

Survivor (camp building, fire lighting etc.), Giant Swing, Jacob’s Ladder, Archery, 

Buggy Building, Zip Wire and a camp fire. It was wonderful to see every child 

overcome challenges and support others in their group throughout the weekend.   

Summer Term Events  In light of the recent announcement of the delay to 

Step 4 of the government’s roadmap, we are still operating under the guidance for 

schools in line with Step 3 restrictions. However, the DfE have given some clarity 

about how schools can plan for the ‘normal’ summer term events. Please put the  

following dates in your diary.  

Parent Teacher 
Interviews 

Monday 28 June – Thursday 
1 July 

Online – the booking 
system will open early 
next week. 

Sports Day Morning of Thursday 8 July  
(Friday 9 July – reserve day) 

Restricted numbers of 
parents can spectate 
in bubbles of 30 

Key Stage 2 Production 
(Outdoors – after school) 

Tuesday 13 and 
Wednesday 14 July. 
(Thursday 15 July – reserve 
day) 

Restricted numbers of 
parents can attend in 
bubbles of 30 

Leavers’ Service 
(Outdoors at school) 

Thursday 22 July  Parents of the leavers 
can attend in bubbles 
of 30 

  

Details for each of the above will follow in due course. Whilst we will make every 

effort to enable parents to attend events in person, we have to do so sensibly and 



   
 

   
 

cautiously. All of the above events are subject to change depending on government 

guidance, advice from Oxfordshire County Council and any Covid-19 cases in the 

school community.  

Safety on the school run   In the interests of the safety of the children 

and out of courtesy to our neighbours, please continue to park at Snells Hall and 

walk to and from school via the boardwalk whilst on the school run. Young children 

need to be supervised at these times.   

 

Mr. J. Veness 


